
From: Paul Harrington
To: nik@argirovglobal.com
Subject: Re: Event today at Soldiers Pond
Date: Wednesday, June 27, 2018 11:57:50 AM

I am reminded of the novel by George Orwell 1984 where history was rewritten to suit the political agenda.
Revisionism is alive and well with JohnMacIsaac where Darren Debourke and Jason Kean become non persons and
everything they did was forgotten and all the credit is taken by folks who didn’t do the heavy lifting
. Shame onNalcor

Sent from my iPhone

> On Jun 27, 2018, at 8:33 AM, Paul Harrington <pharrington@nl.rogers.com> wrote:
>
> Nik
> It is quite surprising and no doubt hurtful to those on the Project team who led the transmission and
switchyard/converter projects for so many years getting to 80% complete that they have not been invited to the event
today.
> I am not thinking of myself but others such as Ron Power, Lance, Jason, Scott .
> Quite disappointing and indicative of poor form.
> This is truly that stage of a project where there is a reward of the uninvolved as Stan would say
> Paul
>
> Sent from my iPhone
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